
MINUTES OF THE WOOD GREEN AREA FORUM AND COMMITTEE 
MONDAY, 15 OCTOBER 2012 

 
Present:  Christophides (Chair), Egan, Gibson, Meehan, Strickland and Waters 

 
 
In 
Attendance: 

Councillor Cooke, Demirci and Stewart 
 

 

MINUTE 
NO. 

 
SUBJECT/DECISION 

ACTON 
BY 

WGAC77.   
 

APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE  

 Apologies were received from Cllrs Cooke, Demirci and Stewart.   
 

 
 

WGAC78.   
 

MINUTES  

 RESOLVED 
 

 That the minutes of the meeting held on 19 June be agreed as an 
accurate record.  

 

 
 

WGAC79.   
 

ISSUES RAISED DURING THE AREA FORUM  

 The Committee agreed that the interactive session with the architects 
had been useful in encouraging local residents to provide input into the 
development of an ambitious plan for improvement works to Wood 
Green town centre as part of developing a clear vision for the area. The 
notes taken from the group discussion sessions would be written up and 
provided to the architects to feed into the consultation process to be run 
for the scheme. Attendees would also be informed of the details of the 
consultation arrangements so they could provide additional input of their 
views. Members recognised that the plans outlined by the architects 
were ambitious in relation to the funding pot available and that clear 
parameters should be set out within the consultation where possible to 
manage expectations for the scheme.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Clerk 
 

WGAC80.   
 

AREA PLAN  

 The Committee considered the latest version of the Area Plan setting out 
priorities for Wood Green, Woodside and Noel Park. The Chair reiterated 
that the Plan was a live document and therefore invited Councillors and 
members of the public to submit their comments and suggestions. 
Regular updates would be provided to future meetings.    
 

 
 

WGAC81.   
 

TO NOTE DATES OF FUTURE MEETINGS AND DISCUSS VENUES 
AND AGENDA ITEMS 

 

 The next meeting was scheduled for 29 January 2013 and would be held 
in Woodside ward if possible, with Winkfield Road Resource Centre 
proposed as a venue. The last meeting of the municipal year in April 
would then be held in Bounds Green ward.  
 
A number of agenda items had been proposed for the next meeting 
during the Forum part of the evening including an update on Pinkham 
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Way and a consultation session on the budget from the Cabinet Member 
for Finance and Carbon Reduction. A query was also raised about the 
process for the development of neighbourhood plans and establishing a 
forum for the area and it was agreed that information on how residents 
could get involved in this would be circulated with the minutes. A 
discussion was also requested at a future meeting on the hours of 
operation of the Wood Green Controlled Parking Zone.   
 
The Committee agreed that it would be useful to invite the Safer 
Neighbourhood teams in the area to attend future meetings, with 
rotational attendance from the different ward teams at each meeting to 
provide an overall update for the whole area.  
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